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29/07/2024  13:31:252024/2757/T SUPPRT Jordan Reeve To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my support for the tree works application: 2024/2757/T.

The specified tree works include:

Cherry Tree (T1): Reduction of growth by 2-3 meters and thinning by 10%.

Robinia Tree (T2): Felling to ground level as it is growing through a Leylandii Conifer.

Sycamore Tree (T3): Reduction of growth by 2-3 meters and thinning by 10%.

Yew Tree (T4): Reduction of growth by 2-3 meters and thinning by 10%.

I support these measures for several reasons. Properly maintained trees contribute to the environmental 

health and aesthetic appeal of the area by promoting new growth, preventing overgrowth, and maintaining the 

health of the trees in question, as well as the surrounding trees. There are a number of other trees along the 

property line towards the back of Frognal properties and as such, I do not believe the thinning, trimming, and 

felling of the trees on this application would have any noticeable effect on the wildlife of the area. However, it 

would most certainly increase the area's safety from falling branches and hazards associated with mature, 

unmaintained trees. Additionally, the increase in sunlight available to the rear of the properties would benefit 

other plants and wildlife that thrive at the lower levels, as well as the residents.

In conclusion, I fully support this application as it balances the preservation of natural greenery with the 

practical needs for safety and maintenance.

Yours faithfully,

Jordan
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